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Ref:PL05.246747  
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on 21st September 2016. 
 
 
The Board decided not to award costs to the third party in this case.  
 
Reasons and Considerations: 
 
The Board did not consider, given the submissions made and given the 
outcome of the appeal, that an award of costs was justified. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________Date: 23rd September 2016  
   Michael Leahy 
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